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Removing mail in voting will severely limit voter turnout and silence millions of voters 

who are not able to take the time off to vote. Mail in voting also produces a more 

informed voter base as voters can utilize the voter's pamphlet as they vote. Moreover 

mail in voting provides a paper trail so that votes cast can be verified via a hand 

count. Statistics show that voter fraud is extremely limited and is usually perpetuated 

by election workers, not voters. Oregon is not set up for in person voting and there 

will be crowding, confusion, and voters turned away at the polls. Let Oregon voters 

keep their voice.  


